CORRESPONDENCE
6/13/2024
DOCUMENT NO. 06317-2024

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 10:28 AM

To: ‘abeaman abeaman.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Utility Rate Hike

Good Morning, Ann Beaman.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240025, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commlission Deput Y Clevk |
Flovida Public Service Comumlssion
2540 Shumard Cak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 223299

Phowe: (850) 41z-6467

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your
email message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: abeaman abeaman.com <abeaman@abeaman.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 9:29 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Utility Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Ann T. Beaman

4348 43rd Street South

St. Petersburg, FL 33711

abeaman@abeaman.com

727-866-8572

June 13, 2024



re: Utilities request to raise rates

| have whole house solar and every month | send extra KW to Duke Energy. Last month | sent them 765 KW,
yet every month they charge me $17.11 called a “minimum bill adjustment” because | do not use enough
power. | AM HELPING THEM and they want me to pay them for it?

Ann Beaman





